WHITLEY COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
March 7, 2016

The Whitley County Commissioners met in special session Monday, March 7, 2016 at 2:00 PM to open
and review the truck bids for the Highway Department. The bids were due in the Whitley County
Auditor’s Office by 11:00 AM on March 7, 2016. Commissioners in attendance were Vice Chairman Don
Amber and Commissioner Tom Rethlake. Absent was Chairman George Schrumpf. Auditor Jana
Schinbeckler recorded the minutes.

All the quotes and bids were opened and reviewed; Highway Director Michael Barton stated the bids out
loud. The first bid was from WA Jones for one 10° HD complete scraper, one complete hydraulic system,
and one truck bed for $69,632.00. The second bid was from Selking International for one 2017 tandem
axle truck chassis for $120,441.00. The last bid was from Peterbilt in Fort Wayne for $130,200.00.
Commissioner Amber stated that all bids will be taken under advisement and there will be no decisions
made today.

There being no further business and no further questions or comments from the public, Vice Chairman
Amber adjourned the special meeting at 2:15 PM.
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